
Town of Stow 

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 12-14-2021 

Opening: The Board of Selectmen meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm in Stow, Maine by James 

Wilfong. 

Present 

Selectmen: James Wilfong, Ray Ryan, Sheila Graves Absent 

Town Clerk: Christine Carone      Treasurer: Diana Davis Secretary:  Carrie Garland 

Residents/Guests: Nancy Boros, Robert Flint, Hillie Lutter GLLT 

Approval of Agenda: Agenda approved 

Approval of Minutes: Minutes approved  

Clerks Business:  

 The town received full payment on back taxes owed on  piece of property that has been 

foreclosed. 

Treasures Report:  

 Warrant #50 approved for $393,267.30.  

 Tan Note payoff was $301,696.15. 

 School payment for December approved. 

Open Issues:  

New Business:  

 The town received a petition from Robert Andrews of Massachusetts titled “Petition to Rebuild 

Town of Stow Me. Kezar Lake Road to Safe and Convenient Standards.” The petition was signed 

by two nonresidents of Stow, and one resident of Kezar Lake Rd. The petition was accompanied 

by a letter stating the attached document was official notification of intent to file with the 

Oxford County Commissioners regarding  the conditions of Kezar Lake Rd.   

Public Comment:   

 Robert Flint came with encouraging news for Broadband and funding in this area. More updates 

will follow. We will need the town’s people to do speed tests.  Signs will be purchased and put 

up around town. 

Executive Session: 7:20 

 

Meeting adjourned 7:45pm 

Next meeting will be Tuesday December 28, 2021 at 6:00 

Minutes submitted by Carrie Garland 


